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NOTICE TO ALL CLUBS, PLAYERS, PARENTS AND SIBLINGS 

 

 

At Brisbane North Junior Cricket Association, we are we are fortunate to have access to school ovals and 
facilities thanks to the generosity of the local schools and the hard work of all clubs maintain a good 
relationship with the schools as well.  

THE RULES THAT MUST BE ADHERED TO ARE:  

NO DOGS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS – This is a Queensland Education rule, no matter how cute they are, if 
you bring a dog to any school ground, you will be requested to remove the dog, so please leave the dogs 
at home.  

The impact of this rule is that should people persist in bring their dogs, the school may withdraw its 
support in having junior cricket played on their ovals on Saturdays. Given the current situation regarding 
the shortage of ovals available, this may result in some matches not proceeding. 

NO SMOKING OR VAPING IS PERMITTED ON SCHOOL GROUNDS 

- No running off through the school, when you arrive move straight to the field, this goes for the 
siblings as well.  

- Siblings are not permitted to play on any of the playground facilities within the school boundaries.  
- Take your rubbish with you when you leave and if there is rubbish when you arrive at the oval, it 

would be appreciated if you could collect it and dispose of it.  
- Please respect our schools so that we can continue to use these great spaces and facilities. 

Be warned that most schools now have camera that monitor the oval as well as the buildings and failure to 
comply may result in teams or clubs losing the privilege to play at these venues. 
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